
District Councillor Notes for January 

Tendring  

Happy New Year to Everyone. 

 

13th AW attended Constitution Working Party by Zoom.  

14th GS attended Local Plan and Policy Committee. 

14th GS attended Pride of Tendring Meeting. 

19th AW attended Planning Committee. 

21st GS attended Resources Overview and Scrutiny Committee. 

Ian Davidson continues to send out emails with relevant information for Councillors. 

As part of his year as Chairman of TDC GS has attended many Organisations Christmas 

Festivities. 

 

 

Elmstead 

GS attended the Consultation given by Latimer. 

We visited new residents to the village. 

GS attended the Christmas Carols. 

We have received emails with regard to the speeding down School Road. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Gary and Ann Councillors for Alresford and Elmstead – January 2024 



 

 

 


